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The Honorable Les Mason, Chairperson 

House Committee on Commerce, Labor and Economic Development 

Statehouse, Room 521-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Mason: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2647 by Representative Parker 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2647 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2647 would repeal KSA 2017 Supp. 12-16,132 and reinstate local government control 

over wage, benefit and leave policies for private employees. 

 

 Enactment of HB 2647 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Chardae Caine, League of Municipalities 

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties  


